Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 1

Dear Parents/Carers,

This term our theme is: Fantastic Pharaohs
This week we will be:

English This week the children will be completing some creative writing based around
Diwali. They will also be writing about something they did during their half term
break! We will focus on the use of a new prefix ‘mis’.

Mathematics In maths we are beginning our multiplication and division unit. We will be
looking at multiples of 2, 4 and 8 and the relationship between them. We will
also be learning about the inverse relationship between multiplication and
division.

Topic We are continuing our topic this week by learning about the construction of the
pyramids. We will be also be collecting our Ancient Egyptian artefacts box
from Reading museum!

Welcome back! We hope you have had an enjoyable half term. We are excited to be starting the run up to
Christmas!

Spellings this week will be tested and sent out on Tuesday, so please don’t worry if your child doesn’t have
their new spellings today.

Best wishes,

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells




